

## Sheriff Michael L. Chapman

## LOUDOUN COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

P.O. Box 7200, Leesburg, Virginia 20177-7200 803 Sycolin Road SE, Leesburg, Virginia 20175 Telephone 703-777-0407

Dulles Area Property Managers / Residents,

October 5, 2015

You are cordially invited to the upcoming Dulles South Station quarterly meeting being held on Monday, November 9, 2015 at the Dulles South Station Community Room.

The meeting begins at 7:00 pm and will last approximately an hour. The address to the station is 25216 Loudoun County Pky, Chantilly, VA 20152.

Topics at this meeting include the following:

- Review Dulles South quarterly crime statistics and significant events that have occurred in your communities
- •Virginia Department of Game and Inland Fisheries Warden to review hunting safety and wildlife programs

Law enforcement will also review overall crime prevention techniques that apply for the holiday season.

This meeting is open to the public; please forward this information to residents who may be interested in attending.

If you are available to join this community meeting, I respectfully request an email or telephone call to our Dulles South Station Administrative Assistant, Ms. Bebe Griffin, (571) 258-3255, Brigitte.Griffin@loudoun.gov. This will help us account for the number of people attending and prepare for any literature distribution.

This final Dulles South Station quarterly meeting for 2015 will provide valuable information about how the public can best work with law enforcement to make your community safer.

Sincerely,

Captain Eric J. Prugh

Loudoun County Sheriff's Office Dulles South Station Commander 25216 Loudoun County Parkway

Chantilly, Virginia 20152 Office: (703) 737-8336